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This Committee is responsible for initiating and co-
ordinating the detailed work of implementation. The
divisions represented will bear the greatest burden
during the period of preparation. Finance Division
will be involved-in accounting and reporting procedures
and in liaison with the Computer Centre regarding the

Budget Reports. Personnel Branch are particularly

concerned with any changes that are to be made in
administration of locally-engaged staff. Materiel

Management Division must lay the ground work for both
policies and procedures to decentralize much of the
decision-making that now takes place at headquarters.
In addition to these formal members, Working Committee
meetings are attended from time to time by the Depart-
mental CTO, and by the*Treasury Board Program Officer.
This arrangement facilitates discussions in areas
requiring central agency approval and ensures common
understanding with the central agencies on the
directions in which we are moving.

Mr. O'Toole was formerly with Woods Gordon
& Company and acted as Project Coordinator for the

consultants' survey. He has recently joined the

Department and, initially, will be engaged full-time
in directing the work of implementation. In addition,
four Area Comptrollers designate are to be chosen


